
 
Navy League of Canada - Nanaimo Branch 
Navy League Training Centre, Nanaimo, BC 

AGENDA – Jan 30, 2025 
1. Call the meeting – Land Acknowledgment 

2. Additions to the Agenda 

3. Adoption of the Agenda 

4. Review of previous minutes All minutes are posted on nanaimonavyleague.ca 

5. Next Meeting Dates for 2024/2025 Cadet Year – as per nanaimonavyleague.ca 

6. President’s Report - Scot 

7. Treasurer’s Report - Alicia 

8. Screening Report - Dana 

9. Boats Report - Tony 

10. Grants Report - Brendan and Vitaliy 

11. Society/Alumni Report - Darrell 

12. Awards & Recognition Report - Sandy 

12. VID Report - Darlene 

13. CO’s Reports – Cassandra and Don 

14. New Business 

• Branch Budget update 5 min                  

• Stratly –  update       - Scot 

• Discussion on JP Bell transport and Amphion coin requests 

15. Fundraising Initiatives 

• Feb 15, 2025       Annual Post-Super Bowl Bottle Drive         

• TBD                     B&B / Taco Night / Cash Raffle / Westjet / Mambo 

16. Liaisons/Director Roles 
Director (Society Liaison)- Society President or appointed representative – Darrell Dudley 
Director (Amphion Alumni Liaison) President or appointed representative- Darrell Dudley 
Director (JP Bell Liaison) Alicia Clemance 
Director (Amphion Liaison) Melissa Boucher 
Director - Fundraising Initiatives- Louise Gilfoy (in need of  event Chairs) 
Director - Awards and Recognition – Sandy Dudley 
Director - Screening - Dana Swarts 
Director - Boats Programs -Tony Parson 

Director - Canteen Program Nievalor Delmundo 

Director(s)-Bottle Recycling programs-Nikki Ginter and Natalie Lambert (Co Chairs) 
Director - Sponsorship – Brendan Canavan 
Director - Grants Branch and Society – Vitaliy Fokas & Brendan Canavan 
Director - Media /Marketing/Social Media – Anna Jin  
Outstanding Director Roles- Service Club Liaison, Cadet Recruiting, Branch Membership 



17. Adjournment – discussion with new members  

 
 

 
 

 

President’s Report 
Jan 30, 2025 

 
 

 
Team, 
 

 
With 2024 behind us I am left absolutely inspired by the many accomplishments made 

by our team, and excited for what 2025 will bring for our organization, and for our 
Cadets. Although not always viewed as monumental, each and every time that we 

move pieces on the board, we are that much closer to winning, which in my mind is 
ensuring the ongoing accessibility of our programs, and the sustainability of our facilities.  

 
With the above in mind, my primary goal as Branch President has been, and still is to fill 

the Branch with passionate people who each, will be able to take something on and 
move the pieces with care, respect, and vision. I am pleased to say that most Director 

roles have now been filled, and even more pleased with the calibre of people who 
have committed to our common goals. The future is bright, and I so look forward to 

“what’s next.” 
 

With each person taking on a small wedge of the work-to-be-done pie, we inspire and 
encourage others to join us in our mission and we can now begin to accomplish so 

much more than mere survival.  
 
I am in awe of the teamwork, growth, and passion displayed over this last year, and it is 

a privilege to be part of something spectacular with each of you.  
 

 
With gratitude, 

 
 

Scot Rounding-President 
Navy League of Canada 

Nanaimo Branch 


